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ASSEMBLY FLOOR ALERT 
 
 
 
Date:  January 23rd, 2012 
 
To:  Members, California State Assembly  
 
From:  Rex D. Frazier, President 

Michael A. Gunning, Vice President 
Kimberley Dellinger Dunn, General Counsel 
Manolo P. Platin, Legislative Advocate 

 
Re:      SB 880 (Corbett): Common Interest Developments: Vehicle Charging 

Stations 
 As amended January 23rd, 2012 
 
PIFC Position: Support  
 
The Personal Insurance Federation of California, representing six of the nation’s 
largest insurance companies (State Farm, Farmers, Liberty Mutual Group, 
Progressive, Allstate and Mercury) who collectively write a majority of the 
personal line auto and home insurance in California supports SB 880 by 
Senator Corbett. 
 
SB 880 provides a technical fix to SB 209 (Corbett – 2011) and would expand 
access for consumers who wish to purchase and install electric vehicle charging 
stations.  SB 880 contains several important amendments, including one that will 
ensure consumers are able to secure the liability insurance coverage required by 
state law. 
 
For the above reasons, PIFC supports SB 880 and urges your “aye” vote.  If 
you have any questions regarding PIFC’s position please contact Manolo P. 
Platin at (916) 442- 6646. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Senator Ellen Corbett, Author      
William Weber, Assembly Republican Caucus 
Lisa Engel, Consultant, Housing and Community Development Committee 
Brian Putler, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of the Governor  
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